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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 4:22 PM

To: Dale Mailhot

Cc: Kevin Bloom; Hyma Vedula; Shawna Senko

Subject: RE: Document No. 00582-12

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will retain confidential DN 00582-12 in Docket
000121 A-TP, retracting the directive to return to the source this document in DN
02888-12.

Thank you.

Marguerite H. McLean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
850-413-6824

From: Dale Mailhot

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 4:09 PM
To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Kevin Bloom; Hyma Vedula
Subject: Document No. 00582-12

Per the quarterly inventory report, | requested that Document No. 00582-12 be returned
to the source. Please retain Document No. 00582-12 until further notice.

Thanks

Dale
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